
Highway Adds a Boom Truck to its Fleet 
 

 

 
Shown above is the newest piece of highway equipment, a Boom Truck for the Highway Department.  

Pictured in the photo from left to right are Deputy Supervisor James Presutti, Town Supervisor  

Gil Piaquadio, and Highway Superintendent Todd DePew. 

 

Superintendent DePew stated that “this Freightliner has a 75-feet working height and will 

greatly aid in tree work”. 

 

Deputy Supervisor James Presutti mentioned that “several Highway Workers have been trained 

to operate this new equipment” and offered his services as an Arborist. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio indicated that “this is a great piece of equipment for an outstanding work 

force at our Highway Department.” 
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